g 0T BYRON GORE
U OIL AND GAS PROPERTIES

A ~sreesmmrmmereomve- 3211 Silver, S.E.
' *» 4 ALBUDUERQUE, New Mexicn

R PHONE 2-9510

October 21, 1958

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P. O. Box 871
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Attn: Mr, Richard L. Stamets
Dear Sir:

Reference to your letter of April 2, 1958, regarding my
number 1A New Mexico-Arizona Land Company Well. This letter
will serve to advise you as to the status of the above
mentioned well. We are at the present time anticipating

on the attempt of completion.

Before commencing'any operation on the 1A well, I will so
advise you by mail,

4
Very truly yours,

LDbpay e

By;oh Gore
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